
Summer Newsletter 

Year 5 Buzzards

What’s new this term?
In maths, we will be looking at shape, 
position and direction and revisiting 
decimals. We will be introducing 
negative numbers, converting units 
and volume.
Our English text is 'The Brilliant Deep' 
by Kate Messner. We will also be 
looking at 'Bold and Brave Women' by 
Shakespeare.

In Science we will be looking at 
Lifecycles and Reproduction as well 
as changes in humans. 
Our History topic this term is Crime 
and Punishment. 
In Computing, we will be exploring 
creating media and developing our 
understanding of programming. 

In art, we will be developing our skills 
in sculpture and 3D art. 
Our DT focus is The Digital World.
In PSHE we are learning about 
Economic Wellbeing.

In music we will be exploring looping 
and remixing, as well as musical 
theatre!

RE this term will focus on Christianity. 

In Spanish, we will be looking 
at houses, sports and exploring some 
parts of Spanish culture. 

Our PE days are: 
Monday & Wednesday

Kit reminders:
Marsh Green hoodie, 
Marsh Green t-shirt, 
black/green shorts with 
black pumps/trainers.
Alternative P.E. Kit – Plain 
black hoody, black 
joggers/leggings/shorts 
and plain white t-shirt.

Reading morning: Every 
Tuesday 08:40-09:00. 

Aim to read at least 3x a 
week at home but bring 
books/diaries into class 
every day. 

Homework grids will be 
sent out for Summer 
term.

Use Class Dojo for any 
messages/updates.

Toast is 
50p per 

week 
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